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China’s State Food & Drug Administration (SFDA) introduced new versions of the Drug Production
License and Preparations License of Medical Institutions in a recent announcement.

SFDA will start to issue the two new licenses from January 1st 2016.

According to the announcement, companies that have licenses remain valid after January 1st 2016
also need to replace them with new licenses before the date.

If you have questions on how to apply for a drug production license in China, contact our experts
here.
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